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Dear Morden Families 
 
As you may recall, last year we worked alongside a charity called St Giles who delivered some 
workshops for parents and then children in Years 3-6 on “Gangs” and “Weapons Awareness: 
Knife Crime” to educate our young people on anti-social behaviour and consequences.  
 
As a continued commitment  to our priority in safeguarding our children, we have managed to 
secure workshops again with St Giles for our children in Years 3-6. St Giles supports children 
through education to be proactively preventative, rather than reactive to gangs and violence.  
 
St Giles will be delivering workshops to Years 3-6 on Wednesday 31st January. These 
workshops will focus on ‘Gangs’ and the programme has been tailored to these particular year 
groups. A Senior staff member (A Designated Safeguarding officer – DSL) will be present in 
all workshops to support children.  
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs P. Blow 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


